


Not defined as a project under CEQA Sections 15378 and

15060(c)(2) because it does not result in a physical change in

the environment. The project proposed at 950-974 Market Street

is covered under CEQA with Planning Department Case No.

2013.1049E under a Mitigated Negative Declaration. Subsequent

environmental review will be required for the 180 Jones Street

project.
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